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SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUPA CITY 


Advisory No. _, s. 2023 	 MAR 2 9 2023 
March 27, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No.8, s. 2013 
This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well 

as the concerned public. 

CAREER ORIENTATION 

Attached is a letter from Ms. Allana Michaela E. Tumaru, Admission Officer, West 
Bay College, dated March 22, 2023, re: Career Orientation, contents of which are self­
explanatory, for the information and guidance of all concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption­
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No.9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures 
to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No Selling of Tickets 
Policy" stipulated in DepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA Nos. 4206 and 5546. 

NERISSA RO~-LOMEDA PhD 
OIC- Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
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WEST BAY COLLEG 

lIaya St, Alabang. Muntfnlupa City 1770 

CARLEEN S. SEDILLA, CESO V 
School Division Superintendent 

Good day! 

We at West Bay College would like to express our intention to conduct a career talk to different . 
schools located in Muntinlupa City. This career talk would help and guide the student in 
choosing the right college program and right career path for them. 

On that note here is a short background on ,our institution. 

West Bay College has produced globally competitive individuals for the past 26 years. We are 
located at lIaya St. Alabang Muntinlupa City and we are fully dedicated to giving our students 
high quality education at affordable and competitive tuition fee rates. We are fully equipped with 
the right facilities and highly qualified faculty members that will help them mold their future. 

In this regard, we humbly ask for your approval for the said talk as this may benefit your current 
students. If you have any questions or clarifications you may contact us at 09550646412. 

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you soon . 

Sincerely, 

PAULINE 
Admission 




